
 

IN YEAR 1, WE ASKED THE CHILDREN HOW THEY USE DIGITAL DEVICES AND 

TECHNOLOGY AT HOME.  

 

“I play Fortnite.” 

“I have watched the movie Annabel.” 

“I play Roadblocks Army.” 

“I watched a scary movie with my 

friend.” 

 

 

What apps does your child use? 

78% of children said they use You Tube 

49% of children said they use I-Player 

57% of children said they use NETFLIX 

45% of children said they use Google 

 

 
Because of the feedback received by children, we have recognised that we need to organise a workshop for parents / carers in order to ensure their child 

is safe when using digital devices at home. This will take place on Thursday 20th December at 9:00am and will be led by Mrs Hanif and Miss Shale. If you 

have any questions in the meantime, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs Hanif, ICT Co-Ordinator. 


